
New  newsletter  rounding  up
the  project  –  but  the
conversation continues!
Our latest newsletter has gone out and you can read it here!

In this edition, we’re looking back at the past two years of
the project and how far we have come now that the project has
ended.  However,  the  conversation  continues  as  all  project
partners  are  committed  to  continue  to  take  innovative
assessment methods in entrepreneurship education forward.

We will continue to hear interesting conversations on this
blog, share updates in our newsletter and with your help build
on the collections of tools, methods and examples on this
website. Get in touch if you want to chat, contribute or
simply  learn  more  –  we  are  always  looking  to  hear  from
teachers, policy makers, researchers and everyone else.
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